YOU'RE
INVITED!

MEET THE STAFF AND STUDENTS OF OXFORD
INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE, BRIGHTON

4:00PM TO 7:30PM, 6TH MAY 2025

OXFORD
International
College
Brighton

A NORD ANGLIA EDUCATION SCHOOL




We are proud to be part of
the Ovingdean community and
as good neighbours we would
like to welcome you in to our
college to meet our students
and staff.

We hope you are able to join
us between 4pm-7.30pm on
Tuesday 6th May 2025. This
will be a chance for you to
learn more about what s
happening at the college and
for you to be updated on the
planning proposals.

On arrival, please report to
the main reception at
Ovingdean Hall, BN2 7BA.

Please wuse the QR
code to find out more
about the planned
development.
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